
DUAL ENROLLMENT MANDATORY INFORMATION SESSIONS 

For Juniors (class of 2022) & Seniors (class of 2021) 

Interested in attending Richard J. Daley College  

 

Richard J. Daley College 

Remote Sessions via ZOOM 

Every Tuesday between November 9th and January 27th  

10:00 – 11:30 am 

Every Thursday between November 5th and January 29th  

  3:00 – 4:30 pm 

 

RSVP at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040B48AAA72AA0FA7-dual  

Students will receive a link to the Zoom session after registering.  

Only one information session is required per Dual Enrollment Student. 

For more information, please contact the Early College Department 773-838-7729 or via email 
earlycollegeda@ccc.edu. Students are required to RSVP for the Information Session. 


